
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: File no. S7-10-20 
 
FROM:  Sai Rao 

Policy Counsel, Office of the Chair 
 
RE: Meeting with the RAND Corporation 
 
DATE:  June 15, 2022 
 
  

On June 15, 2022, Sai Rao, Policy Counsel, Office of the Chair, met with the following policy 
experts from the RAND Corporation: 

• Henry Hargrove 
• Katherine Carman 
• Sasha Romanosky 
• Jonathon Welburn 

The participants discussed best practices for data security, including how to analyze use cases, 
threats, and proper protections.  


